

New Fair Board Member Named

Yellowstone county commissioners Wednesday appointed one new member and reappointed two other members to serve two-year terms on the Midland Empire fair board.

The new member is Frank G. Connelly, who was named to succeed Rockwood Brown as a member of the fair board.

Brown had been a director since 1942 and during his eight years of service had been president of the board.

Reappointed as board members were C. M. Hoiness and Ray Lathom

The new board probably will convene for a reorganization meeting in January to elect officers for the ensuing year, it was stated.

Holdover members of the board are Ora Kemp and Emmett Vaughn Harry L. Fitton is secretary-manager of the fair body.

Brown Ends Fair Board Term

Clipped By:



seabix1 Mon, Apr 13, 2020

